
Hello St Paul City Council members, 
 
I am a St Paul citizen in support of granting Cupcake on Grand their parking 
variance once and for all. We might want to consider also that the laws and 
regulations concerning small businesses in Saint Paul need revision for the 
modern day. Nowhere in the Twin cities is it so difficult for a small business to 
open their doors. The current citizens of St Paul, who I have spoken with, agree 
that we do not need or appreciate outdated methods imposed by Association 
boards to determine what our future business climate will consist of.  
 
The Grand Avenue area is filled with residents and families who will walk to and 
support Cupcake on Grand. I know this because I am one of them and I know 
many more who are as well. 
 
Thank you and I hope that in the future; ALL of the citizens wants, needs and 
opinions will be considered when making these kinds of decisions. 
 
Sincerely, 
Sasha Campbell 
 


